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Dear families, carers and friends of St Joseph’s, 

We have been closely monitoring the emerging situation regarding the Covid-19 pandemic. 

We are now at the stage where we are restricting all unnecessary trips out of St Joseph’s. We 

are very fortunate to have 23 acres of land at the main site where we can recreate many of the 

activities that would happen off-site. Riding for the Disabled, Swimming, Airhop and Shopping 

are the sorts of activities that will be significantly affected.  

We are also not running any of the external work experience placements, and we have taken 

the decision to cancel all public events for the rest of this term at least. This means that the 

much loved Palm Sunday Liturgy will not be open to visitors this year, and we will reschedule 

another date later in the year where we can celebrate the Work Experience Fortnight. We are 

requesting that any non-essential meetings are postponed or conducted by skype / telephone 

and as such we will be informing our Local Authorities of the impact of this measure on 

meetings such as Interim Annual Reviews and LAC meetings. 

The situation continues to change on a daily basis and we are following the instructions from 

Public Health England. Inevitably as things continue we will have to adapt accordingly. If you 

have any concerns or questions do not hesitate to contact me. 

Best wishes  

 

Annie Sutton 
Executive Principal 
 

   


